TRI COUNTY REPEATER ASSOCIATION NEWS LETTER JAN 25, 2011

The Meeting and Christmas Party was held at Main Street Café in Bloomer with the following members in attendance K9YLI, W9MM, KA9GNG, KC9CGW, KC9RIJ, N0DTO AND N9XMU. Members ordered from the menu and a good time was had by all. Used ham radio gear was exchanged by members and names were drawn from a hat. The club was pleased to welcome Jason KCRRIJ as a new ham who had not attended our meetings before.

The meeting was called to order by Club President Mike and after a discussion it was determine that Club Officers would remain the same thru 2011. W9MM- PRESIDENT, N9XMU SECRETARY, K9YLI- TREASURER AND KC9CGW- VICE PRESIDENT.

Treasurers Report: \$322.86, 11-30-2010

Old Business: None

New Business: N9XMU suggested some type of membership drive to solicit new members and different suggestions were offered. It was noted that membership is down in all area clubs. KA9GNG suggested a question and answer session during the net to generate more activity.

Please remember to pay your dues \$20.00 for 2011 and it may be mailed to K9YLI. The next meeting will be held at the Main Street Café in Bloomer on Tuesday Feb. 1, 2011. All Amateur Operators and potential hams are invited to attend. Pleased check into the net on Thursday night at 8:00 PM.

73 N9XMU and Good DX